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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Chairman
American G.I. Forum of Texas
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

The matter mentioned in your message of April 27
has been brought to the attention of Colonel Homer
Garrison, Jr., Director, Texas Department of Public Safety,
and I feel sure he,will communicate with you as soon as
possible regarding this matter.

With kindest regards, I am

i cerely yours,
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